
Norman L Beatty

List of Publications by Year
in descending order

Source: https://exaly.com/author-pdf/3847794/publications.pdf

Version: 2024-02-01

30

papers

294

citations

9

h-index

1040056

17

g-index

888059

30

all docs

30

docs citations

30

times ranked

347

citing authors



Norman L Beatty

2

# Article IF Citations

1 Obstructive Sleep Apnea. Endocrinology and Metabolism Clinics of North America, 2014, 43, 187-204. 3.2 56

2 A 20â€•year experience with nocardiosis in solid organ transplant (<scp>SOT</scp>) recipients in the
Southwestern United States: A singleâ€•center study. Transplant Infectious Disease, 2018, 20, e12904. 1.7 43

3 Recommendations for Screening and Diagnosis of Chagas Disease in the United States. Journal of
Infectious Diseases, 2022, 225, 1601-1610. 4.0 35

4 Kissing Bug (<i>Triatoma</i> spp.) Intrusion into Homes: Troublesome Bites and Domiciliation.
Environmental Health Insights, 2016, 10, EHI.S32834. 1.7 26

5 Autochthonous Chagas Disease in the United States: How Are People Getting Infected?. American
Journal of Tropical Medicine and Hygiene, 2020, 103, 967-969. 1.4 26

6 Evidence of Likely Autochthonous Transmission of Chagas Disease in Arizona. American Journal of
Tropical Medicine and Hygiene, 2018, 99, 1534-1536. 1.4 19

7 Kissing Bugs Harboring Trypanosoma cruzi, Frequently Bite Residents of the US Southwest But Do Not
Cause Chagas Disease. American Journal of Medicine, 2020, 133, 108-114.e13. 1.5 16

8 De novo coccidioidomycosis among solid organ transplant recipients 1 or more years after
transplant. American Journal of Transplantation, 2019, 19, 2517-2524. 4.7 13

9 Despite highâ€•risk exposures, no evidence of zoonotic transmission during a canine outbreak of
leptospirosis. Zoonoses and Public Health, 2019, 66, 223-231. 2.2 12

10 Hematophagous Ectoparasites of Cliff Swallows Invade a Hospital and Feed on Humans. Clinical
Infectious Diseases, 2017, 65, 2119-2121. 5.8 6

11
A rare case of<i>Mycobacterium abscessus</i>subspecies<i>abscessus</i>prosthetic valve
endocarditis and the clinical importance of inducible<i>erm</i>(41) gene testing. BMJ Case Reports,
2017, 2017, bcr-2017-219618.

0.5 5

12 Influenza vaccine availability at urgent care centers in the state of Arizona. American Journal of
Infection Control, 2018, 46, 946-948. 2.3 4

13 Rapid detection of human blood in triatomines (kissing bugs) utilizing a lateral flow
immunochromatographic assay - A pilot study. Memorias Do Instituto Oswaldo Cruz, 2019, 114, e190047. 1.6 4

14 Heart failure exacerbation as only presenting sign of COVID-19. IDCases, 2020, 21, e00870. 0.9 4

15 Skin Manifestations of Primary Vibrio vulnificus Septicemia. American Journal of Tropical Medicine
and Hygiene, 2017, 97, 1-2. 1.4 4

16 Anaphylactic Reactions Due to Triatoma protracta (Hemiptera, Reduviidae, Triatominae) and Invasion
into a Home in Northern California, USA. Insects, 2021, 12, 1018. 2.2 4

17 Levamisole-adulterated cocaine: a case of retiform purpura, cutaneous necrosis and neutropenia. BMJ
Case Reports, 2015, 2015, bcr2015211768. 0.5 3

18 Polymicrobial Pituitary Abscess Predominately InvolvingEscherichia coliin the Setting of an
Apoplectic Pituitary Prolactinoma. Case Reports in Infectious Diseases, 2016, 2016, 1-5. 0.5 3



3

Norman L Beatty

# Article IF Citations

19 The Midnight Bite! A Kissing Bug Nightmare. American Journal of Medicine, 2018, 131, e43-e44. 1.5 3

20 Staphylococcus pseudintermedius Bacteremia in a Lung Transplant Recipient Exposed to Domestic Pets.
Cureus, 2021, 13, e14895. 0.5 3

21 Significance of bacteriuria in patients with end-stage renal disease on hemodialysis. Avicenna Journal
of Medicine, 2018, 8, 51-54. 0.8 2

22
Knowledge, attitude, and practices associated with the diagnosis and management of skin and
soft-tissue infections among medical students, residents, and attending physicians. Avicenna Journal
of Medicine, 2018, 8, 104-106.

0.8 2

23 Neglected Testing for Neglected Tropical Diseases at the CDC. American Journal of Tropical Medicine
and Hygiene, 2022, , . 1.4 1

24 424. Southern Arizona Town: Homes Colonized by Kissing Bugs. Is Chagas Disease Being Transmitted?.
Open Forum Infectious Diseases, 2018, 5, S161-S161. 0.9 0

25 Assessment of New York City Urgent Care Centersâ€™ Emergency Preparedness and Infection Prevention
and Control Practices, 2016â€“2017. Disaster Medicine and Public Health Preparedness, 2021, , 1-5. 1.3 0

26 Medical image of the week: purpura fulminans. Southwest Journal of Pulmonary & Critical Care, 2016,
13, 307-308. 0.0 0

27 Medical image of the week: spirochetemia. Southwest Journal of Pulmonary & Critical Care, 2016, 13,
314-315. 0.0 0

28 Medical image of the week: infected emphysematous bulla. Southwest Journal of Pulmonary & Critical
Care, 2017, 14, 37-38. 0.0 0

29 West African Man with a Cavitary Pneumonia and Cutaneous Nodule. American Journal of Tropical
Medicine and Hygiene, 2019, 100, 5-6. 1.4 0

30 The Uninvited â€œKissâ€•: When the Hunter Becomes the Hunted. American Journal of Tropical Medicine
and Hygiene, 2019, 100, 492-493. 1.4 0


